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Further to our announcement dated 10 February 2020, we are pleased to announce that we have 
obtained local governmental approval to resume operations in the following remaining 

manufacturing facilities, as well as our Technology Innovation Center in Suzhou, China (安特（苏

州）精密机械有限公司技术中心分公司): 

 

Interplex Stewart EFI (Hangzhou) Co., Ltd. / 怡得乐斯图沃特精密元器件（杭州）有限公司 

Interplex Plastic (Shenzhen) Ltd. / 安特塑胶（深圳）有限公司 

 
While we are pleased that all our manufacturing facilities have resumed operations, the situation 
relating to the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19, previously referred to as 2019-nCoV) remains fluid 
and uncertain. We will continue to work closely with the local government authorities to mitigate 
and minimize any possible disruptions, as well as to make requisite arrangements to cater for the 
necessary staff strength to carry out our operations. We will remain vigilant and continue to take 
necessary precautions to protect the health and well-being of our employees. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your Interplex representative. 
 
We appreciate your kind understanding and continued support. 
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We are pleased to announce that our following manufacturing facilities located in China have 
obtained local governmental approval to resume operations today: 
 

Interplex (Suzhou) Precision Engineering Ltd. / 安特（苏州）精密机械有限公司 

Interplex Metalforming (Shanghai) Ltd. / 安特金属成形（上海）有限公司 

Interplex Electronic (Hangzhou) Co., Ltd. / 怡得乐电子（杭州）有限公司 

Interplex Electronic (Dalian) Co., Ltd. / 怡得乐电子（大连）有限公司 

Huizhou Interplex Technology Ltd. / 惠州安特科技工业有限公司 

Interplex (Huizhou) Industries Ltd. / 安特 (惠州）工业有限公司 

 
As we take steps to resume our operations, the health and safety of our employees remain our top 
priority.  We have implemented preventive and proactive measures to safeguard our employees’ 
well-being. 
 
We will continue to closely monitor the situation relating to the Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV), 
which remains dynamic, and work with local government authorities to mitigate and minimize any 
possible disruptions. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your Interplex representative. 
 
We appreciate your kind understanding and continued support. 
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Interplex’s manufacturing facilities located in China have been closed since the week of 27 January 
2020 for the Chinese New Year festivities. The extended closure of our manufacturing facilities is 
in compliance with quarantine order(s) issued by governmental authorities in China to contain the 
outbreak of the Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV).   
 
Notwithstanding the quarantine order(s), we have been in close contact with our affected 
manufacturing facilities and local governmental authorities to understand the impact and mitigate 
the effects of the quarantine order(s). The health and safety of our employees are paramount and 
we have taken preventive and proactive measures to safeguard their well-being.  In addition, to 
minimize the risk of infections, we have also restricted our staff from all non-essential travels.  
 
We will continue to closely monitor the developments and the impact of the Novel Coronavirus 
(2019-nCoV) on our operations. We are committed to ensure the safety of our employees while 
working towards mitigating any possible disruptions to our customers’ operations.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact your Interplex representative. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 


